November 26, 1971

R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director, PWRs, DRL
DRAFT ACCIDENT SECTION FOR OCONEE ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT

We have evaluated the applicast's -ny-u.l.’ of postulated accidents
and usiug as a guide the information contained in the
staff proposal:’ to the Commission. Our comclusions are contained in
the enclosed dfaft for inclusiom in the detailed envirommental state-
sent under preparatiom by DREP.

H. R. Dentom, Assistaat Director
Site and Radiological Safety
Division of Reactor Licemsing
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1/ Supplement to Envircomental Quality Features of Keowee-Toxawsy Project,
dtd, October 1971
2/ Memo, Muntzing to AEC Commissioners, dtd. Nov. 15, 1971
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